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FTSE Equity Country Classification – Minimum Investable Market 
Capitalisation Thresholds 

 

24 July 2023 

FTSE Russell announces that the Minimum Investable Market Capitalisation thresholds against which 

markets will be assessed as part of the FTSE Equity Country Classification September 2023 Annual 
Review has been updated based on data as of the close on 30 June 2023, and are published within the 
Equity Country Classification Process paper which is available via the following link: FTSE Equity Country 
Classification Process.   
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